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JUNE 10:  PUBLIC COMMON SCHOOL ADVOCATES:  MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR NETWORK 

FOR PUBLIC EDUCATION (NPE) CONFERENCE, APRIL 5-6, 2025. 

The NPE Conference is coming to Columbus, April 5-6, 2025.  The Columbus venue for the NPE 

Conference is an extraordinary opportunity for Ohioans and persons in neighboring states to engage with 

likeminded common school advocates to become better equipped and motivated to preserve the common 

school system. 

This early announcement will give those interested ample time to “spread the word.” 

Sign up here. 
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